
From: Megan Botha <mbotha@horizons.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2023 12:48 PM 
Subject: (EXTERNAL SOURCE) Happy Holidays From Horizons of Friendship 
 
Dear Friends,  
  
This holiday season Horizons of Friendship could not be more thankful for your support, time, 
and donations. As we have undergone various changes this year, one thing that stayed 
consistent is the generosity of our foundations, donors, contractors, volunteers and community 
partners in Ontario, Central America, and Mexico. We value your unwavering passion for 
promoting social justice and equality through our projects, and we are excited to take this 
passion and your support with us into the new year. 
 
We also invite you to read more about our recent connection with our partners in Central 
America and Mexico 
here: https://www.horizons.ca/blog/2023/12/12/au5i75a5cz5dmiebb6drrciachep9p 
  
  

 
  
  
Wishing you all Happy Holidays, a Merry Christmas,  and a wonderful New Year. 
 
 
Megan Botha 
Manager, Community Engagement and Partnerships 
Horizons of Friendship 
Email mbotha@horizons.ca 
Phone 905-396-3344 
 
www.horizons.ca 
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